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TO: City of Tacoma Planning Commission; Elliott Barnett, Senior Planner 
 

FROM: Tacoma Permit Advisory Task Force 
 

SUBJECT: Recommendations for Home In Tacoma  
 

DATE: April 9, 2021 
 

CC: Philip Kao, Terry Forslund, Chris Johnson, Lynda Foster 
 
 
The Permit Advisory Task Force supports increasing density city-wide to hit growth management goals. Home 
In Tacoma is a good first step in that project.  
 
Details in Phase 2 should be brought back to the Task Force for discussion. The Task Force recommends that 
Phase 2 discussion to include: 

• Outreach to neighborhoods so neighbors can see what actually is being proposed.  
• Plan to minimize destruction of quality housing stock.  
• Look for opportunities in what we’re adding to single family neighborhoods to make it more likely 

folks could own. 
 
The Task Force discussed Home in Tacoma on their March 11, 2021 meeting and their April 8, 2021 meeting. 
Approved minutes for these meetings will be posted online at: 
https://www.cityoftacoma.org/government/city_departments/planning_and_development_services/Develop
mentServices/tacoma_permit_advisory_task_force/agendas_and_minutes 
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